
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

March 31, 2022 
 
Leslie Hutchins 
Associate Vice Chancellor 
University of Arkansas at Little Rock 
2801 S. University 
Little Rock, AR 72204 
 
RE: 2021 Annual Report Submission, University of Arkansas at Little Rock 

Small Municipal Separate Storm Sewer Systems General Permit ARR040000 
Tracking Number ARR040020, AFIN 88-00850 
 

Dear Ms. Hutchins: 

The 2021 annual report required by Part 4.3 of the Small Municipal Separate Storm Sewer Systems 
(MS4) General Permit ARR040000 was received on March 22, 2022, and additional information was 
received on March 30, 2022. The report has been reviewed and determined to be complete in 
accordance with the applicable permit requirements. 

Next year, the 2022 annual report will be required to be submitted through ePortal at the following 
web address: https://eportal.adeq.state.ar.us/  

If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel free to 
contact me at (501) 519-0304, or at lester@adeq.state.ar.us. 

Sincerely, 

 

Guy Lester, P.E. 
Permit Engineer, Office of Water Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR 72118 
 
cc:   Electronic Files (ARR040020, AFIN 88-00850) 
 Shawn Bayouth email: sbayouth@ualr.edu  
 


